
 

 

 
 
 
 
May 19, 2021 
 
Robert Nelson Foundation  
PO BOX 761398 
Los Angeles, CA 90076 
 
Dear Robert Nelson Foundation Board of Directors,  
 
On behalf of the 38,000 children and youth we serve in the California foster care system, we would like 
to extend our sincerest gratitude for your generous donation to Children’s Law Center of California. 
With the onset of COVID-19 we have seen our young clients face incredible challenges, including 
homelessness, food insecurity, and more.  
 
In addition to providing advocacy services to our young clients, we strive to help our clients reach their 
full potential mentally, physically, and emotionally. Thanks to generous donors like you, children will go 
to bed with full stomachs, have clean clothing to wear, and will be able to focus on school knowing that 
homelessness in no longer imminent.  
 
We cannot thank you enough for your support. We are grateful to have the Robert Nelson Foundation 
as part of our village!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
Stephanie Talavera      
Development Manager      
 
 


